

Ector County Independent School District

Action Page

TO:

Board of Trustees

FROM:

Dr. Matthew Spivy, Executive Director of Human Resources

SUBJECT:

REQUEST FOR APPROVAL OF THE 2024-2025 ECISD CAMPUS

PRINCIPAL ADMINISTRATOR CONTRACTS

DATE:

February 20, 2024

In an effort to retain the skilled instructional leadership of ECISD Principals, the administration recommends approval of their contracts to secure their employment as early in advance of the 2024-2025 school year as possible.

Administrative Recommendation:

Approval of the 2024-2025 Campus Principal Administrator Contracts.